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May 6, 2022  

 

Core Value of May:   Compassion and Patience 

Be compassionate as your heavenly father is compassionate. Luke 6:36 

Blessed are the gentle for they shall possess the earth. Matt. 5:5 

 

 

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,  

 

Grandparents and grandchildren  
Together they create a 

chain of love 
Linking the past, 
with the future. 

The chain may lengthen, 
But will never part.” 

-Author Unknown 

 
The campus came alive today with the presence of grandparents, parents and the whole Nazareth 

community. After a long awaited two years, it was wonderful to see everyone enjoying our 

grandparents, and students. It was amazing to gather together in the auditorium to hear every 

class sing with joy to a packed auditorium. We appreciated all of your warm smiles, “Happy 

Hearts” and loving support you give Nazareth School! A special thank you to Mrs. Durazo and 

her fabulous PTG committee for making this day so special! 

We wanted to say “Thank You” to our Nazareth students, parents and our amazing Nazareth 

School PTG committee lead by Mrs. Neubrand and Mrs. Rockefeller, for showering our teachers 

and staff with flowers, notes, special treats and lunches for Teacher Appreciation Week. Thank 

you for your love and appreciation! Supervisor Joel Anderson also recognized our staff’s 

tremendous accomplishments by awarding everyone a Certificate of Recognition, “In special 

recognition and in appreciation of your outstanding efforts to support the students of Nazareth 
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School. Thank you for the many long hours you have devoted to continuing to meet your 

students’ needs despite the significant challenges posed by the pandemic.”   

 

 
 

To all of our wonderful mothers who give us inner strength, and unconditional love. May you be 

celebrated on this Mother’s Day!  

 

Please keep Dr. Mauricio in your prayers, as she heals from fall. May God watch over her and 

bring her healing and comfort. 

NAZARETH NIGHT- I LOVE THE 80s!  We are so happy that this fabulous community event 

is upon us!  Please join us outside at The Mission de Alcala on Friday, May 13th from 6-10pm. 

All guests arriving before 6:30pm will receive one free dress pass per child.  Please also note 

that the silent auction will take place online through Click Bid, and the silent auction now 

is open!   

If you did not receive a link to your phone to register with Click Bid, please call the office.  Do 

not forget to bring your phone fully charged to this event so you can participate in the silent 

auction/bidding during the event!  All parents are invited to participate in the silent auction, and 

you do not have to attend to bid and win!  TOTALLY RAD! 

Cub Scouts Pack 948 Tiger Cubs enjoyed competing in their first Pinewood Derby race on 

Saturday. The top 3 finishers from 1st grade are:1st Place - Iker Castillo Mayoral, 2nd Place - 

Derek Mahler and 3rd Place - James Jackson. The Cub Scouts are thankful to all the volunteers 

and parents who made this competition possible and a HUGE success! The top 3 Cub Scouts will 

be advancing to Foothills 500 happening on Saturday, May 21st at 9am at El Cajon Wesleyan 

Church, 1500 E Lexington Ave, El Cajon, CA 92019. All Nazareth families are welcome to 

come and cheer on our 3 Tiger Cubs competing. The event is free to attend. 
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Please mark your calendar for our beautiful Nazareth School tradition of Mary’s Day on Friday, 

May 27. Please join us in honoring Mother Mary, as the 8th grade crowns her in Mary’s Grotto 

following Mass. The entire school will process over to the grotto to sing and celebrate the Queen 

of Angels and all her Glory. 

 

If your child has any COVID-19 symptoms please keep them home and notify Nazareth School 

at office@nazarethschool.org immediately.  

 

God watch over our students, 

God watch over our parents, 

God watch over our teachers and staff! 

 

God Bless, 

 

Mrs. René Coons 
Principal  

Nazareth School 

(619) 641-7987 

 

 

Nazareth School Mission Statement:  

 

Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who are 

guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence 

rooted in Catholic tradition. 

 


